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Wednesday 30th August 2023 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

At Talavera, we are committed to ensuring that your child’s education is as 

exciting and engaging as possible. We know that history can be brought alive by 

specialists who can capture your child’s imagination.  

 

As part of our history topic, we will therefore be holding a Beowulf and the 

Anglo-Saxons workshop on Friday 15th September where children will 

participate in a range of hands-on activities, using drama to explore the story of 

Beowulf and its cultural context of Anglo-Saxon times. Each child will play a role 

in bringing the tale to life and exploring what life was like in Anglo-Saxon times.  

 

This workshop will take place in school in the children’s classes as part of the 

normal school day. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 per child 

to cover the costs of the theatre company. However, please be aware that, if 

we receive inadequate support, we may not be able to offer the experience. We 

thank you in advance for your ongoing support to provide a rich and exciting 

curriculum for your children. 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The year 5 team 

 

Mrs Heaton ,     Miss Mead       &        Miss Carter 


